
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

JANUARY 23, 2014 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Al Chamberlin, Larry Fuller, Jim Christian, Chairman Ed Meier, Police 
Chief Pruett  and Alderman Audrey Hollis.  
 
The Chairman noted the good job the Street Department did during the big snow. 
 
There was no new business.   
 
The Chairman is going to talk to the Mayor and see if there are any ordinances that 
need review. 
 
The board reviewed the Police Report with the Chief of Police. 
 
There was no other business. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 pm. 
 
Next meeting is February 27, 2014 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 
 


